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Program Schedule (Sep/Oct/Nov/Dec) 
The first meeting of the month will have 
presentation by Randall P. called “Perfins II”.  The 
second meeting currently needs a topic – any one 
volunteering?     
 
October brings cooler weather and our first 
presentation is by Francis F. on “Thomas Edison”.  
The second meeting will have a presentation of 
“Something Canada” by our continental traveler, Al 
N.   
 
November meetings, bring us a $2 Club Auction 
night for the first meeting.  The second meeting is 
currently in need of a topic. 
 
December is Holiday season.  The holiday party is 
currently scheduled for 6pm at on December 6th.  
The last meeting of the year will be December 20th, 
which currently has no scheduled topic. 
 
The last board meeting of 2007 is October 25th at 
the home of Francis Ferguson.  Dinner will be 
served.  Board member’s please mark your 
calendars and plan to be present. 
 
August Meeting recaps 
Steve P. presentation on Warren G. Harding was 
exceptionally interesting and will merit a Part II, to 
give justice the material.  The quiz was won by 
Tom H. with a near perfect score.  He was closely 
followed by Jim A.  Nice job guys, your studying 
paid off! 
The second meeting was sparsely populated with 
only a dozen member present (Where is everyone?), 
however  that did not stop the auction.  For the thin 
crowd present, the $5 auction, still did fairly well. 
 
 
 

Fall – CFSS 
The first show of the Central Florida 2007-2008 
stamp season will be held at the Bahia Shrine 
Center (BSC) the weekend of September 29 & 30.  
Mark your calendar  -- for you have a need to 
come out and be seen.  The show is configured for 
17 dealers with 18 booth spaces, a youth area, and 
the USPS.  The booth space is sold out. 
 
FLOREX 2007 
The show is coming together.  The last booth 
space has been spoken for, and the show is now 
offically sold out.  A couple of new dealers will be 
with us this year.  Plan on coming out and seeing 
material that you have not seen before.  Of course 
the three days is jam-backed with all kinds of 
activities and stamp related fun.   
Al N. Is hard at work, preparing the show booklet 
and doing the art work for the shows very own 
stamp design – “Jamestown 400 years”  We all 
look forward to Al’s unveiling of his wonderful art 
work.   
This year, Mark F. has offered to take 
responsibility for making sure the transporatation 
from the host hotel and the show happens each day 
without too many hassels.   
If you have any plans of exhibiting at this years 
show, please see Jim A. for a entry form.  The 
sooner you do this the better for all parties 
involved.  We are trying to reduce the stress of 
finding exhibits in the last weeks before the show.  
Your support is greatly appreciated! 
 
OCRHC-Stamp Fair 
This one day event at the downtown Orlando 
location of the Orange County Regional History 
Center  on October 6th, will run from 10:30-4:30 
and will have 10 participating dealers.  If your 
name is not on the volunteer list, you will have to 

 



pay the admission fee to enter the event.  See 
Francis F. for more. 
 
Newsletters 
This version of the CFSC newsletter has been 
around since March of 2006.  While I have enjoyed 
putting this together and contributing to the club, 
some months getting enough material to fill the 
front and back has been a serious challange.  I 
deeply appreciate all those that have taken the time 
to write a short piece (Bruce, Phil, Steve, Stuart, 
Josh, and others), your time and effort means a lot.  
Remember this newsletter is useful and important 
to all club members.  Please consider writting a 
short piece on something stamp related, to help fill 
the looming empty holes! 
 
Event Calendar 2007 
CFSS Fall (BCS)  Sept 29-30, 2007 
OCRHC-Stamp Fair   Oct 6, 2007 
FLOREX 2007 (CFF)  Nov 30, Dec 1,2 2007 
 
For more info:  www.FloridaStampShows.com 
 
Monthly Fun with Stamps Quiz 
The on-going series of quizzes continues in 2007 
with the following scheduled, 
 

 September (2nd  meeting) Sun + Three 
 October (2nd  meeting)  Hocus Pocus V 
 November (2nd meeting) Wilbur & Orville Started it 

 

Bill Pickett Film Shot in Florida 

By A. Stephen Patrick 

While on my summer travels, I visited the Florida 
State History Museum in Tallahassee. They 
currently have an exhibit of about 80 movie posters 
of films shot in Florida. The surprising one was The 
Bull-Dogger starring Bill Pickett the first cowboy 
movie star. The film was shot in Jacksonville, FL in 
1921. What was eye catching is that the movie 
poster is the original image used for the stamp for 
the Legends of the West fiasco.  

Pickett is billed as the “world’s colored champion.” 
He’s the “colored hero of the Mexican bull ring in 
death defying feats of courage and skill.” The 

Norman studio was located in Jacksonville. Not 
only is the poster in the exhibition, but the 
Museum is using the image of Pickett for a 
bookmark that promotes teachers using the image 
for school children to write an essay “What would 
you write about this image?” for the program 
Writing Around Florida. Maybe a stamp collector 
should write an answer tied to the post office 
getting the wrong image the first time around and 
call it “The Rest of the Story.” 
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 Director-at-Large James R. P. 

 
Quotable 
"The most effective way to do it, is to do it." 

Amelia Earhart 
 

 
NOTE:  The Editor of this newsletter, Francis 
Ferguson can be reached at 407.493.0956 (Cell) 
or fergapk@gmail.com. 


